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January 2, 2025 

 

Public Notice 
 

This Public Notice is to inform you, and the residents of Bethesda, of a planned short term nightly closure of the two right lanes 
on southbound MD-355 (Wisconsin Avenue) between Montgomery Lane and Hampden Lane in Bethesda. This will be a nightly 
closure (from 7PM to 5AM – Sundays through Thursdays) beginning on 1/7/25 through 1/14/25. 

 
John Moriarty & Associates of Virginia (JMA) is the general contractor for Greystar for the development of a high-rise mixed-use 
apartment building located at 7340 Wisconsin Ave. During this lane closure, JMA will provide skilled crews to expedite the work 
and utilize traffic control and signage to maintain a safe traffic control pattern. 

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to reach out per the information below. 

Patrick Cusick 

John Moriarty & Associates of Virginia 
Project Manager 

302-379-6376 
pcusick@jm-a.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
John Moriarty & 

Associates of Virginia, LLC 

 
4401 N Fairfax Drive,Suite 700 

Arlington VA, 22203 

 
P: 703.706.0590 

F: 703.706.0596 

W: jma-va.com 
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